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Growing or improving your business can be a difficult undertaking, whether you're setting up a website, designing a manufacturing operation, or organizing company employees. Flowcharts are a way to visually represent each step in a process and sequence in which steps must be performed. By using flowchart
elements to create a visual map, you can often represent the process with more transparency than text descriptions alone can provide. Each symbol in a block chart indicates a specific step or action to perform. A brief description in each symbol explains what needs to be done. For example, a rectangle in the flowchart of
a warehouse process might say: Arrange counting sheets. Symbol shapes are standardized. The rectangle indicates the specified step. The ovales at the beginning and end of the flowchart show where it starts and stops. Rectangles with rounded ends indicate that data must be entered, retrieved, or stored. There are
also specialized symbols for specific types of flowcharts, such as those used for software design, worker planning, auditing, and accounting. Complex processes always contain alternate paths. The path to follow depends on a certain condition. For example, the inventory execution process includes options to continue
counting an item or move to the next item when the current count is complete. These decision points are marked with diamond-shaped symbols. The label in the symbol may read: Ready counting? and include arrows indicating alternative steps depending on the response. The usefulness of a flowchart is that each step
is linked to the previous and subsequent steps in logical order. Use the arrows to point to the next step. Sometimes a decision point requires a return to an earlier step. In this case, the loop arrow back to the corresponding earlier symbol. Other decisions may require jumping or jumping to a task elsewhere in the
flowchart. Such jumps are indicated by connectors. A hyphen symbol is a circle with a label that tells you where to go next. A flowchart can be used to create diagrams of any process, but they all use certain standard symbols, such as rectangles and diamond shapes mentioned earlier. This standardization is important
because it allows readers to easily and accurately track the flowchart. To create a flowchart, start with the process you want to map and divide it into steps. For inventory, you can start with this list: send counting journals, count inventory, and then collect and sum counting journals. Then go through each step and divide it
into more detailed steps. Use standard symbols and point to decision points other special operations. Continue reviewing each step and breaking it down until the entire process is mapped in a logically combined series of simple actions. With budget planning, you can by paying bills without interrupting your sweat and get
control over your finances knowing where the money is going and how much you need to cover your expenses. Budgeting helps you realize your income and expenses, so you can make sure you spend in a way that supports your financial goals, rather than wondering where your money went at the end of the month. If
you've never had a budget before or haven't done so for a while, follow this guide. Here are the main steps for creating a budget: identifying and calculating fixed expenses. Track expenses for variable expenses. Build your savings. Eliminate debt. First, learn how to make a monthly budget that fits in your net income, and
then use this budgeting journal to start tracking your money. Fixed expenditure When it comes to budgeting, there are two categories of expenditure: fixed and variable. Fixed expenditure shall not change from month to month and shall not be negotiable. This category covers absolute needs — such as housing, health
insurance, and transportation — and often accounts for the largest portion of the budget. Don't miss: Tricks to take fear out of housing budgeting The most important part of your monthly budget is the money you spend on housing. Whether it's a rental cost or a mortgage, housing is probably the biggest monthly expense.
Research from the Bureau of Labor Statistics found that Americans spend an average of $17,000 to $18,000 on housing per year, which works between $1,417 and $1,500 per month. If you are a homeowner, you should also include the cost of property tax when budgeting housing costs. Health insurance Health
maintenance is not free, so you should include health care costs in your budget planning. Health care costs include health insurance premiums if you're not in work - or if you supplement your insurance with private market insurance - as well as non-insurance health care costs and any money you spend on co-payment
and deductions. How much you spend on health care depends on your age, whether you're taking prescription drugs and the cost of insurance premiums. On average, those aged 65 to 74 spend the most - $5,956 a year, or more than $496 per month, according to bls. People between the ages of 55 and 64 are not far
behind, spending an average of $4,958 a year, which is about $413 per month. Learn how to manage your money: The first thing you should do with any paycheck transport, unless you're among the lucky ones who can ride a bike or walk wherever you need to go, budgeting transportation is almost as important as
budgeting housing. Depending on the transport costs may include a monthly metro ticket, a car, fuel or vehicle leasing fee. When budgeting transport, be sure to some elements of this category are considered permanent, such as car payments, while others differ as gas. Overall, transportation costs Americans an
average of about $9,000 each year, the equivalent of $750 each month. Related: Choose the right bank account for your variable expenses As opposed to fixed expenses, the variable budget components will change from month to month depending on your lifestyle. Some variable expenses are absolutely necessary,
such as food costs, while others count as discretionary expenses such as entertainment. Creating a budget will get you away from over-spending on discretionary spending so that you have enough money for your needs. Food and groceries No expense tracker is complete without food cost categories. Food billing is a
key part of the budgeting process and should also include take-out visits and restaurant visits. Don't forget about those food expenses that slip through you – like the latte you paid in cash; significant amount of expenditure during the year. Gen Xers and early baby boomers spend the most on food on average, according
to bls - probably due to larger household sizes than millennials. People between the ages of 35 and 54 spend more than $8,000 a year on food, which works on average $667 per month. Find out: Insider Grocery Shopping Hacks That'll Save You Money Utilities Though some tools – like phone, internet and cable bill –
are fixed, many change from month to month depending on the season. Gas and electricity bills, for example, will change, like an air conditioner cranks in summer or a heater in winter. Other media costs to consider include water and junk services. BLS reported that the tools cost Americans an average of nearly $4,000 a
year or $333 a month. Entertainment and other extras life in your budget doesn't mean you can't enjoy it, so include entertainment expenses in your budget template to maintain balanced spending habits. Average U.S. entertainment spending is about $2,700 each year, which works up to $225 per month. Your
discretionary expenses may include movies, theme parks, concerts, or other activities for which you spend money solely for your enjoyment. Other expenses that are likely to work on the way to the budget include personal care costs such as hair care and clothing. On average, clothing and personal care items cost
$2,430 each year, north of $200 per month. While you may not spend the same amount every month, postponing your personal care allowance ensures that you have the funds you need when you go to buy. You should also make room in the fitness budget, if it is a discount gym membership because maintaining your

health can save you money over time. Building savings and eliminating debt The biggest benefit of money management is getting your overall financial health as you plan your expenses to adjust to your financial goals. With this in mind, saving for the future to become financially secure is crucial for any budget. When it
comes to retirement, start setting goals and saving as quickly as possible. Online investment firm Fidelity, for example, advises that you have 10 times your annual income saved by the time you reach retirement age - however more than half of Americans will retire broke. The easiest way to set aside money is to
contribute to a 401k or individual retirement account. In your monthly budget, immediately bend this money from your monthly income, so as not to think twice about spending this cash. Consider automating your savings as part of a plan to build better cash habits. Finally, you need a budget to reduce debt and possibly
liquidate debt. The vast majority of Americans have a mortgage, student debt, credit card debt or all three. Like you for retirement savings, set aside a percentage of your income as soon as you get a payout put toward eliminating the debt you may have. The same strategy can help you create an emergency fund in
addition to retirement savings that will act as a safety net if you run into illness, job loss or any other financial crisis. Next: More easy-to-use budget templates
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